13.

ROAD WORKS PLANNING IN THE COB COTTAGE/FERRYMEAD
BRIDGE AREA

Paul Roberts, Transport Planning Engineer and Malcolm Kitt of the City Design
Unit were in attendance at the meeting to brief the Board.

Various roading improvements had been suggested by the community for the
Ferrymead Bridge/St Andrews Hill/Bridle Path Road area and were under
consideration by the City Streets Unit. Although these ideas were still at an early
stage of development, Mr Roberts provided the Board with an update on proposals
for this intersection as far as they were developed at the present time.

Mr Kitt outlined progress on the restoration of the Cob Cottage.

The Boardreceivedthe information.



